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YOUTH INVESTMENT COUNCIL OPEN HOUSE AT THE CAMDEN COUNTY ONE-STOP 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 26TH, 2017 
 

Chair Matt Verney, welcomed attendees. The event was an Open House presentation and re-introduction to Youth 
services at the One-Stop. Presentations were made by Joshua Friedman, Director Resource Center, Freeholder 
Jonathon Young and Nidia Sinclair, One-Stop Youth Manager. Agenda at follows and flyer attached. No official 
business was conducted.  
 
 

Youth Investment Council Committee Open House 
January 26th, 2017, 9:00AM 
Camden County One-Stop 

2600 Mt Ephraim Ave. 
Camden, NJ 08104 

 
 
• Welcome & Introductions                       Matthew Verney, Youth Committee Chair 
 
• Welcome Remarks            Joshua A. Friedman, Resource Center Director  
 
• Focus on Youth              Jonathan Young, Camden County Freeholder 
 
• Youth One-Stop Summary & Services            Nidia Sinclair, Youth Services Manager 
 
• Introduction Youth Counselors           Nidia Sinclair, Youth Services Manager 
      
• Success Stories                                          Matthew Verney, Youth Committee Chair Video Project  
                 
 
• Out of School Youth Discussion      Matthew Verney, Youth Committee Chair     
 
 
NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting is scheduled for March 23rd, 2017 at the Camden County at 9:00 a.m. at the WDB Office, 1111 
Marlkress Road, Cherry Hill, NJ 08003. 
 
Submitted by,  

Kathleen Varallo 
Administrative Assistant  
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CAMDEN COUNTY 
WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT BOARD 

YOUTH INVESTMENT COUNCIL 
 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 26, 
2017 

 

Camden County Youth One-Stop 

2600 Mount Ephraim Ave., Suite 105 

 Camden, NJ 08104 

9:00am - 10:30am 

All Camden County School Counselors, Youth Employers and Youth Affiliated 

Agencies, Organizations and Service Providers are invited to attend the CCWDB 

Youth Investment Council meeting.  The purpose of this meeting is to highlight the 

services provided by the Youth One-Stop and gain insight on ways we can work 

together to provide options to youth who are at risk of dropping out of school.  

Youth who register at the Youth One-Stop may be eligible for Post-Secondary 

Education Grants, Certified Training or Paid Apprenticeships. 

 

 
Please contact our office to RSVP 

at 856-751-1500 or by email: ccwib@ccwib.com  
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